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I have some feedback
Category

Contact details
Given name(s): Jonathan
Surname: Todd
Email:
Phone number:
Postcode: 2193

Feedback
I want to strong support for the proposed boundary changes in the NSW
seat of Grandler, moving the boundary sout from the railway line to the
Cooks River. The previous division of the small suburb of Hurlstone Park
between 2 seats was completely unacceptable and had no basis given
population density etc. The Cooks River is a significant natural boundary
and electoral boundaries should reflect that when the population density
has no impact on overall boundary considerations.
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